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You are cordially invited to
attend the launch of the
DAFF Mechanisation Project
within the

Western Cape Province.

: Tuesday, 30 April 2013
: 14:00 until 16:00

Ganzekraal Farm, Hopefield (see directions attached)
: Wednesday, 24 April 2013

Theresa Smit on 021 808 7794 | theresasm@elsenburg.com or
Henriette van der Walt on 021 808 7639 | henriettevdw@elsenburg.com




